
HBCAFC Clarrie Morgan 
9th Grade Festival & Tournament

When: Sunday 18th September 2022
Where: Stanmore Bay Park, 

162 Brightside Road, Stanmore Bay
Entrance Fee: $200 per team

The Clarrie Morgan tournament has been running for over 25
years.  It is well organised with supplied referees. 
The event is held by the beach on one of the most


picturesque grounds in the country! 



This year there is an option of either a Festival or a

Tournament. The festival is a no competitive fun day of


football. The Tournament is competitive with prizes.
These will be run as mixed (for all boys or a mix of girls and


boys) and a separate girls draw.

For any questions or to send your entry form email:

robert@hbcafc.org.nz or call Robbie on 021 934 062

mailto:robert@hbcafc.org.nz

